
Our families are very invested in recreation on the Willamette River.  We are respectful of rules and everyone's property and are 
responsible boat owners.  It is not reasonable to discriminate against responsible boat owners in reaction to the few that are 
irresponsible.  Enforcing the recently restrictive laws that are already in place would achieve the desired outcome.  


